
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 21st, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

On January 21st, 2025, the Board of Trustees of the Town of Garden City approved that access to the 

Town’s First Farm bank accounts be granted to Maria Cardenas, Finance Clerk. She will be allowed access 

to the online services and will be a point of contact in lieu of Administrator Cheryl Campbell.  

 

Please advise how Ms. Cardenas will receive her bank fob. 

    

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Fil Archuleta  
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